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Well, what a wonderful week we have had!  The week started with our ‘wow’ day, where 

the children enjoyed finding out about which country everyone had come dressed in.  They 

used this information to find out who was from Europe and who was from other continents 

in the world.  The children then went a mystery journey around the school grounds to find 

clues about our new text (Meerkat Mail), they were truly immersed in the search and the 

new terms learning!  The day finished with the children shading in a meerkat, using new 

sketching skills from our art lesson.      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Next Week:  

Tuesday 18th September – is our ‘meet the teacher’ day.  This meeting will be an 

opportunity to find out about what happens in year 3.   

English: We will be developing our skills in sentence structure.  

Maths: We will continue to look at place value and understanding the value of each digit. 

This learning will then be applied to reasoning and problem-solving.  

 

 

 

             


